
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 .  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children from Year 5 

and Year 6 visited Ashley 

Care Home and gave a 

Christmas treat to the 

residents by performing 

Christmas Carols. 

The children were 

accompanied by Bernard 

and Barty who brought 

plenty of Christmas 

cheer to those in our 

community. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday and 

Wednesday morning, the 

children in EYFS, Year 

 1 & 2 performed the 

Christmas Story as part 

of their Nativity 

production. The children 

were amazing and we are 

sure that the parents 

are as proud of the 

children as we are. 

 

 

 

 

School 

Nativity 

Special 

Performance 

Return to School 
Children return to school on 

Wednesday 5th January - 

8:45am start. 

Breakfast club will be open 

at 8am. Places need to be 

booked on School Spider. 
 

 

Everyone is welcome to 

join in and celebrate 

mass at St. Ambrose 

Church. 

Christmas Eve – 6:30pm 

Christmas Day – 10am 

No Evening Mass on 

Saturday 25th  

Sunday 26th – Feast of 

the Holy Family – 10am 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

School Carol 

Concert 

Party Day 

   Loving minds            

The children had a 

wonderful day on 

Thursday, especially in 

the afternoon.   

After their Christmas 

lunch, the children 

enjoyed a Christmas 

party and some even 

had a visit from Santa. 

All the children who 

made Christmas Hats 

looked amazing  

Well done to the 

winners of the hat 

competition. 
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Collection 

Website: www.st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk           Twitter: @stambroserc      Facebook: St Ambrose RC Primary 

Christmas Mass 

Times 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Key Stage 2 children 

were like a choir of 

Angels on Wednesday 

afternoon as they filled 

the church with their 

beautiful voices for the 

carol concert. 

Well done to all the 

children and staff for 

such a beautiful 

afternoon’s 

performance. 
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Hearts 

Thank you once again for the generous 

donations that we received last week 

for the Chorlton and Didsbury 

foodbank. 

In total, the donations weighed a 

massive 287kg. 

This will really help those in need over 

the festive period. 

 

 

Hands 

Weekly 
Newsletter 

 

Friday 17th 

December 2021 

He’s Behind 

You!!! 

Celebrating Christmas 
Today, children celebrated Christmas by attending Mass in church 

and by singing carols around the crib in school. It was a lovely way 

to end the term and also remind the children of the true meaning 

of Christmas. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday afternoon, 

the children were 

treated to a performance 

of Jack and the Giant 

Beanstalk in a Christmas 

pantomime. 

The children had plenty 

of fun and loved 

interacting with the 

actors. There were 

plenty of smiling faces. 
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              Have a Very Merry Christmas 
 

 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From Everyone at St. Ambrose 

Website: www.st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk          Twitter: @stambroserc      Facebook: St Ambrose RC Primary 

And a Happy New Year 
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